
JANUARY 13, 2014   

SENIOR ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 

Present: Penelope Allen, Patricia Jenkins, Sharon Taylor, Jere Beckman, Shirley 

Walker.  Visiting—Marion Kelsey. 

Meeting called to order at 9:05. 

Carol Dennis, select board liaison person, questions were discussed. 

Old Business: (1) Every Door Direct Mail procedures were discussed.  We need 

more information before we can use this format to mail our 500 brochures.  

Shirley will get more information for us.  (2) Patricia will ask Denise about an 

address list. (3) Sharon reported that Harvey Epstein will present a program on 

Medicare at the Safety Complex at 2:00 PM.  Several people were asked to submit 

questions for Harvey to focus on. (4) The discussion of the men's book club at the 

Library has been tabled.  (5) Jere is preparing a warrant article concerning 

veteran's property tax credit.  It is presently at the $375.00 level and we wish to 

increase it to $500.00.  (6) Jere is concerned that the group Seniors Helping 

Seniors, Serving the Seacoast and Southern NH, may not be what it appears to be.  

It may be a form of advertisement for them and not free services.  He has 

contacted the state Human Services Committee and has received no answer as 

yet. 

New Business: (1) Shirley will check with Denise Duval to remove outdated 

information from our website. (2) Shirley will ask Nancy Ryan to join us on the 

committee as we may have up to five members and two alternate members. 

Meeting adjourned at 9:45. 

Shirley Walker 

 


